
KERSEY AND COMPANY 
P.O. Box 1248 

Fredericksburg, TX 78624 
830-997-7519 

r--

February 12,2002 

Mr. David K Brooks 
Assistant General Counsel 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Ref OCD Case No. 12758 

Dear Mr. Brooks, 

As per our telephone conversation on February 12, 2002,1 am submitting five copies of evidence 
previously submitted, documenting return to production of Hover State Well #1. 

This filing is to request "de novo" review by the New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth R. Wade 
Production Manager 
Kersey & Company 


